
 

 

February 25, 2019 

 

Dear Sponsor, 

 

The Village of Richton Park is hosting its annual President’s Scholarship Golf Outing on                   

Friday, June 21, 2019 at Ravisloe Country Club located at 18231 S. Park Avenue, Homewood, IL 

60430. The purpose and mission of the President’s Scholarship Golf Outing is to serve as a scholarship 

fund to reward and promote life-long learning opportunities for Richton Park students who exhibit 

academic achievement, exceptional character and a zest for life. Proceeds will be used to support the “Bill 

Fleming College Scholarships.” 

I would like to thank all of you who have participated in the past, and to the newcomers, welcome. I hope you will 

be able to join us as well as provide a monetary donation to support our youth. Would you consider partnering with 

us as a sponsor for this event? 
 

Sponsorship Opportunities 
 

$2,500 PLATINUM SPONSOR 

 Golf and dinner for a foursome 

 Sponsorship recognition on signage on the course and at the dinner 

 Recognition in all pre-and-post event publications through the Richton Park Views Magazine  

 A commemorative plaque of the event 

$2,000 GOLD SPONSOR 

 Golf and dinner for a foursome 

 Sponsorship recognition on signage on the course and at the dinner 

 Recognition in all pre-post event publications through the Richton Park Views Magazine 
 

$1,000 SILVER SPONSOR 

 Golf and dinner for two 

 Sponsorship recognition on signage on the course and at the dinner 

$250 BRONZE SPONSOR 

 A yard sign for a contest hole or for honoring a loved one  

$150 HOLE SPONSOR 

 A yard sign with your company or organization’s name displayed on a hole  
 

BEVERAGE CART SPONSOR 

 Sign on beverage cart on the course 

 Please contact Ashley Turner and/or Tanya Arias for more details at (708) 753 – 8800 
 

 

Your support is vitally important to the success of this event and your tax deductible sponsorship is 

greatly appreciated. Checks should be made payable to: Friends of the Village of Richton Park. If you 

have any questions, please contact Ashley Turner or Tanya Arias at (708) 753 -8800 or at 

aturner@richtonpark.org and at tarias@richtonpark.org. I hope to see you on the green! 
 

Rick Reinbold 

Village President 
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